
MATAWAN PBA 
announces 

 Santa Run  
12/13-12/16 

 
Please be advised that due to ongoing COVID situation, the following modifications are being 
made from years past: 
(1) We will not be stopping and/or allowing anyone on Santa’s sleigh. 

(2) Candy canes will be thrown on both sides of the street to anyone outside by Santa’s elves! 

 

We will begin each night tentatively at 5:30pm. We encourage everyone to line the streets to 
see and wave to Santa (the travel speed will be very slow). We understand that this isn’t ideal, 
however, this is what’s best for all parties involved. 
 
We will provide live updates each night as to our location. We will not respond to messages 
asking for our location as it will already be on our page. Thanks for the support. 
 
Please see the attached maps for the Santa Run starting next Monday 12/13! We are going to 
follow the maps on the below dates: 

12/13- Map 3  

12/14- Map 1 

12/15- Map 2 

12/16- Map 4 

 

Maps with street listings are on the next two pages 
 



 
This is scheduled for Tuesday, 12/14 
 
 

 
This is scheduled for Wednesday, 12/15 
 



    

This section is scheduled for Monday, 12/13 
 

 
This scheduled for Thursday, 12/16 


